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16th June 2023  

 

Dear parents and carers 

Summer Fair - This is a message from our wonderful BSA 

 
 

Wow, what a fantastic day we had! Not only was the weather on our side and the storms diverted, but the support 

of people coming along was just amazing. 

 

There are so many thank yous for us to make. Firstly, a huge thank you all the staff at school for their help, supporting 

on the day and behind the scenes. A special mention to Mrs Walster who is always happy to help us despite her 

being super busy everyday. You truly are a super star! Thank you to Mr Richmond who has made this event so 

seamless where possible and been onboard with all of our ideas. Thank you to Mrs Cox for having the very 

important job of sorting and counting all the money. 

 

The sponsorship from local businesses for this event were overwhelming. Our first thank you goes to Bev at Wicked 

Burger Co. Not only was it such yummy food but your generosity was more than we could ever have asked for. 

Thank you so much! A thank you to Mulberry Contractors, Broadreach, Bosham Landscapes, Chidham Garage, 

Dowling Constructions, Langmead Herbs and Bosham CrossFit for sponsoring individual stalls/events and to Henry 

Adams for the advertising boards. 

 

Thank you to Bosham Parish Council for their continued support with these large events and the use of the Youth 

Club. Thank you to Neil and the team at Bosham Football Club for allowing us use of the football club and 

supporting our events using the field. 

  

A massive thank you to everyone who gave up their time and helped with the event, before, during or after, behind 

the scenes or visibly. We wouldn’t have been able to have delivered such a successful event without everyone and 

their hard work. From planning to setting up, running, tidying up and then the admin that goes on post events, you 

are all truly amazing and the result of all the hard work makes it worth it. 

 

So, on that note, we are so so pleased to announce that the final total raised for Bosham Primary School from the 

Summer Fair 2023 is an amazing…  

£4312.37!!!!!!!!!!! 
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Phonics Screening Test 

This week the year 1 children have done their best for the phonics screening test. It looks like all the hard work they, 

their teachers and you have put has really paid off. 

Multiplication Tables Check 

The children in year four have been busy practising and then taking their times table test this week. They should be 

really proud of their efforts as they have made huge progress this year. 

School photographer 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 19 June to take class photographs and Year 6 photographs. 

Please remember to send your child to school with a red school jumper or cardigan. 

 

Dates for your diaries  

Monday 19th June – School class photographs and leaver photographs  

Monday 19th June – Year 5 parent meeting regarding ‘Wicked’ 3:15pm in Year 5 class room 

Tuesday 20th June – Year 5 walk around Bosham 

Thursday 22nd June – Year 1 to Staunton Farm 

Friday 23rd June – Year 3 to Butser Farm 

Wednesday 28th June – Year 5 to ‘Wicked’ musical in London  

Wednesday 28th June – Year 6 going to King’s Lodge Nursing Home 

Tuesday 4th July – Sports day  

Wednesday 12th July – Production matinee  

Thursday 13th July – Production matinee and evening  

Wednesday 19th July – Year 2 – Longdown Dairy Farm 

Friday 21th July – last day of the summer term 

 

Autumn Term 2023 

Friday 1st September – INSET day 

Monday 4th September  - INSET day 

Tuesday 5th September – Children in Year 1 – Year 6 return to school, start date for children starting in Reception will 

be communicated separately to parents. 

INSET days for the next academic year  

• Friday 1st September  

• Monday 4th September  

• Tuesday 2nd January  

• Monday 19th February  

• Monday 3rd June  
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